

## SBVC Foundation Board of Directors

November 2, 2012

Mr. Richard Beemer Foundation President

Ms. Beverly Powell Foundation Vice President

Ms. Tanya Rogers Foundation Treasurer

Dr. Larry Buckley Foundation Secretary

Ms. Lois J. Carson

Ms. Stephanie Cereceres

Mr. John Futch

Ms. Patricia Hinojosa

Ms. Barbara McGee

Ms. Judi Penman

Ms. Beverly Powell

Mr. James Ramos

**Ms.** Eloise Gomez Reves

Ms. Leslie Rodden

Dr. Ruth Sandlin

Ms. Lynda Savage

Mr. Mark Seay

Mr. Paul M. Shimoff

Dr. Donald L. Singer

Dr. Michael Stull

Mr. Robert J. Temple

Mr. Danny Tillman

Mr. Brian Townsend

Mr. Lew Warren

Ms. Eylyn Wilcox

Ws. Liza Wilson

Mr. Bruce Baron Ex-Officio

Mr. Craig Petinak Ex-Officio

Dr. Jeremiah Gilbert Ex-Officio

Ms. Donna Hoffmann. Director, Resource Development The Community Foundation 3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200 Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Friends:

I want to thank you for the generous donation to the San Bernardino Valley College Foundation for the Lena T. Pond Fund.

Your gift of \$4,327.00 (ck #34306) will benefit the many students at San Bernardino Valley College who need just a little help to accomplish their educational goals. Your gift is tax deductible. For your records, our tax identification number is 23-7321533.

The SBVC Foundation awards thousands of dollars in scholarships each year and supports various academic programs on campus, thanks to the generosity of donors like you. Especially in these trying economic times, we appreciate your donation.

Again, thank you for supporting our students and college.

Sincerely,

Donna Hoffmann

Director, Community Relations

Resource Development SBVC Foundation

(909) 384-8987

DH/le

cc: Larry Buckley, SBVC Interim President